
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello, my name is Kate Brock, and I am your South Carolina website administrator. I have been very busy 
getting ready for a new year and learning all I can to make our website the best most comprehensive place to 
get your information out to both the public and our members.  

As chairs for our programs, I plan to put your photo and contact information on your program page. I will also 
post all bulletins or newsletters. Each bulletin or newsletter will open when the hyperlink is clicked. I am 
available to help in any way I can. If you need a graphic added, I can do that, just send me a word document so 
I can edit it for you.  If you already have one on your publication I would ask that you send it to me as a PDF if 
possible. I can only add PDF, JPEG or PNG files to the website. I can convert most other formats as needed.  

I would like to have your photo and introduction letters as soon as possible. I plan to have all information for 
2025-2026 on line and active one week following Marietta’s Installation, and I need your help to do it.  

We are going to see some changes in the next year as the website developers are going to be improving the 
system. Hopefully we will get connected to the MALTA roster so we can have a members only section and the 
current commanders corner (we have it turned off) will have a sister function for the President. Most other 
updates will be administration changes, but I will keep you posted.  

If anyone at any time has an idea to improve our website please let me know. My contact info is below. 

 

Have a Great Year! 

Kate Brock, Website Administrator           
 PDP 2021-2022           
 803-420-1340             
 patriot.vfwsca@gmail.com           
 vfwauxsc@gmail.com            
 44 Smokewood Dr.            
 Elgin, SC 29045 
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